
 
 
 
 

REVISED NOTICE 
CITY OF SAN JUAN BAUTISTA 

Wednesday, April 20, 2023 
 

REMOVAL OF PARKLETS REQUIRED 
On or Before  

Monday January 1, 2024 
 
The City Council of the City of San Juan Bautista has ended the Local Emergency due to 
COVID-19 via Resolution No. 2023-18.  Thereafter the City Council adopted Resolution 
2023-27 revising the time period for removal of parklets located within the Third Street 
Public Right of Way authorized under the “Transformation of Third Street” program. 
 

Notice Of Required Parklet Removal by April 28, 2023  
Is Hereby Vacated And  

Parklet Removal By April 28, 2023 Is Not Required 
 

The City Council Has Determined  
A New Time Period For Removal Of Parklets:  

Parklets Must Be Removed No Later Than  
Monday January 1, 2024 

 
The City Council has authorized a one-time grant to reimburse fronting business owners 

for the cost of removal, up to $5.00 per square foot. 
 

Important: 
Certain Materials used for SJB parklets require specific disposal and handling; 

therefore, Building Dept and Public Works Dept inspections are required prior to parklet removal. 
 

Information regarding inspections, disposal, reimbursement of costs, contact: 
 

Brian Foucht, Assistant City Manager/Community Development Director 
San Juan Bautista City Hall 

831.623.4661 ext. 20;  
email: acm-cddirector@san-juan-bautista.ca.us 

 
By: _____________________________         

Don Reynolds, City Manager 
City of San Juan Bautista 
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